Minutes of the Public Open Forum Held at the Trowell Parish Hall on Tuesday 8th March 2016, at 7.15pm.

Present - Cllrs. Mrs. L. Harley (Chairman), R. McGann, Mrs. C. McGann, Mrs. J. Bryant, G. Lockwood, P. Singer, Mrs. M. Birkitt, Mrs. H. Cumberpatch, Mrs. P. Cardwell, Mrs. S. Williams, D. Pringle, Mrs. L. Ball (BBC), Mr. D. Turnbull (EA) & Mr. D. Clancy (EA).

Clerk - Mrs. A. K. Mitchell

LH opened the meeting & thanked everyone for their attendance.

JEB asked that a query regarding a new County Council funded community transport initiative called "Easylink" be submitted to Cllr. Ken Rigby for attention. JEB has provided the Clerk with details of the query. It was agreed that the Clerk should act on this request.

The Open Forum was closed at approximately 7.18pm as there were no further questions for consideration.

Signed	Chairman
8	
Date	